
Please use the button at the top to translate this newsletter to
another language.
Utilice el botón a la derecha para traducir este boletín a otro
idioma.

请使用右侧的按钮将此时事通讯翻译成另一种语言。

At Washington Elementary School, we foster a student-centered community where all students are
inspired to discover their own passions, accept and appreciate the differences in one another, and

make reflective and responsible choices that will make the world a better place.

Welcome to our 4 new paraprofessional staff members:

Kajal Desai, Carmela Fogarile, Saman Majid, and Mita Saha



2023-24 Edison Township Public Schools Calendar

Student/Family Handbook

https://was.edison.k12.nj.us/parents/school-calendar-2022-23
https://docs.google.com/document/d/197es5_jlZ3hAv50fPnY_IyUKvVnxTMwb9SYuBEUjwws/edit?usp=sharing




Students will go outside for recess as often as possible throughout
the winter months. It is our school rule that students go outside
with whatever jacket, coat, etc. that they came to school in. Please
ensure that your child comes to school with sufficient clothing to
enjoy the 25 minutes outside daily.

A VOLUNTARY fingerprinting program is available to all kindergarten students and new students in
Grades 1-5. This is under the direction of the Middlesex County Sheriff's Office. Forms were sent
home and must be returned signed for your student to participate. This form will be returned to you
upon the completion of the fingerprinting and NO records will be retained by the Edison Police
Department.

Washington School Newspaper-December Edition

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1nodJmddwQqtnr5xFB5SgobgonXjZuh0UlKlC9GhHwGo/present?pli=1&slide=id.g2a00f4db9e4_0_0




Grade 1 students were inspired by the styles of artists Jen Stark, Wassily Kandinsky, and Piet
Mondrian when creating decorations for our hallway display.



Students in Spanish class learned about holidays that are
celebrated around the world during this time of year. Here are just
some samples of the great work!
Iceland, Mexico, Brazil, Colombia, India, and the Phillipines were
some of the countries selected by students to learn more about.

Iceland

Mexico

Brazil

Colombia

India

Phillipines



Our Girls on the Run team members collected over 100 bags worth of toiletries for a local shelter.





Birthday Gram Flier

Bingo Night Form 1/26

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1aVghjI_gV3501vevOt3En10i0at1yDnc/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FPi3ghfs8DhArmx1tw6PzMhPMeRDbHHb/view?usp=drive_link


Parent Helpdesk & Technology Support

Sandra Schlatter
Sandra is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

https://www.edison.k12.nj.us/departments/it-department/parent-helpdesk-support

